
  
 

The Head of UNOCT and the Speaker of the Shura Council of the State of 

Qatar meet on the occasion of the International Day of Parliamentarism 

30 June 2020 – The United Nations Under-Secretary-General of the United Nations Office of 

Counter-Terrorism (UNOCT) Mr. Vladimir Voronkov and H.E. the Speaker of the Shura 

Council of the State of Qatar Ahmed bin Abdullah bin Zaid Al Mahmoud held a bilateral 

meeting to mark the International Day of Parliamentarism and discuss the partnership between 

the Shura Council of the State of Qatar and the UNOCT, including the implementation of the 

Memorandum of Understanding (MoU) signed last February.  

H.E. Mr. Al Mahmoud and Mr. Voronkov expressed solidarity with all the parliaments and 

nations who are collectively confronting the challenges posed the COVID-19 pandemic. They 

congratulated all parliamentarians on the International Day of Parliamentarism recognizing the 

importance of parliamentary diplomacy and the critical role that parliamentarians 


